
Thursday, March 15, 2018
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Willing Heart Community 
Care Center
555 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Newark, NJ 07102

Are you interested in learning about what 
changes are being made to the Newark Police?

You are invited to a 
conversation with the 
Independent Monitor 
of the Newark Police 
Division, Peter Harvey, to 
discuss the findings in the 
Independent Monitor’s 
third quarterly report.

Light refreshments will be provided.
For more information call: 
973.624.9400, ext. 33

www.newarkpdmonitor.com

www.njisj.org     @NJ_ISJ


